CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH               POLICY STATEMENT 79-06 

TOEFL SCORE REQUIREMENTS FOR ADMISSION

The following policy statement, recommended by the Academic Senate at its meeting of February 8, 1919, and approved by the President on March 6, 1419, is as follows: 

The minimum score required for admission for undergraduates taking the Test of English as a Foreign Language (TOEFL) raised from 450 to 500. 

*Please destroy policy statement 79-06 issued on March 29, 1979.
*Corrected                                                                                                 FILE: English 

Effective: Fall, 1979 
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